
Temporary closure of Tung Cheong
Street Swimming Pool

     The Leisure and Cultural Services Department announced today (June 18)
that Tung Cheong Street Swimming Pool in Tai Po District will be temporarily
closed from July 2 for repair works, which are expected to be completed in
late October. During the closure period, the public may use swimming
facilities at Tai Po Swimming Pool and Tai Po Lung Mei Beach in the same
district.

     For the most up-to-date closure schedules of the above leisure and
sports facilities, the public may refer to the notices at the venue or
contact venue staff at 2691 2428.
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